Friends of Los Alamitos Watershed

Resolution Expressing Appreciation
To

DR<W M<RRY

Whereas, Drew Merry, Senior Park Maintenance Worker, Santa Clara County Park and
Recreation Department during the Coastal Cleanup event at New Almaden has provided
dedication and leadership in protecting the Los Alamitos Watershed for the benefit of the
Department and the residents who live in the watershed.

Whereas, Drew Merry, has collaborated with the Friends of Los Alamitos Watershed and
residents to develop an excellent Task Hazard Analysis and Work Plan for the safety of the
volunteers and staff.

Whereas, Drew Merry has shown extra merit in the preservation of our Los
Alamitos Creek Watershed by his careful monitoring of the environmental issues
that affects our community.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Directors of the Friends of Los
Alamitos Watershed that the Board does hereby formally express to Drew Merry its
gratitude and appreciation for his commitment, passion and tireless service and
collaboration efforts to the Watershed.

PASSED AND ADOPTED unanimously by the Board of Directors of The Friends of
Los Alamitos Water shed on Wednesday,
November 3, 2010.




